
 

INFORMATION REGARDING TEACHING OF FOREIGN LANGUAGES  

Higher Education Commission (HEC) is planning to launch young Pakistani scholars/ 
Professionals’ databank information. The information will help to integrate emerging and 
existing pool of young Pakistani students/ scholars into national development Plan and 
particularly in CPEC activities. 
Faculty/ Students who are studying or studied Chinese Language Course are requested 
to update the information on the link below with intimation to PR&SA Cen 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScctV0-
0nZWITCZpl9qor2qXxr3dl2sVeAjGmyn23WgKUhqlQ/viewform?c=0&w=1 

For Any query/ info, please contact PR&SA Cen.  



 


